



## 23<sup>rd</sup> March 2018 Newsletter

## St Thomas More VC Academy

"Love God with all your heart, with all your soul, with all your mind and with all your strength and love your neighbour as you love yourself." (Mark 12:30-31)



As we approach the end of another busy term, I would like to thank you all for your ongoing and much appreciated support. We are looking forward to an incredibly busy summer term that will include a fitting extravaganza celebrating the school's 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary in May 2018. Watch this space for news as plans unfold!

I would also like to say a really BIG 'thank you!' to the children who responded to my call for help in creating a new image of me for our school website (see left!).

On behalf of the staff team, we would like to wish you and your family a happy and holy Easter as we continue through our Lenten preparations.

Mrs / Eley

Reminder - Summer Disco! Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> April, 5pm-7pm. All welcome! 50p entry with all of the usual offerings including hot food.



The current clubs schedule will stop this week. With the exception of Irish Dancing, there will be no clubs during the first week of next term (w/c 09/04). A new clubs list and schedule will be notified in due course. The school's After School Club (3pm-6pm daily) and Year 6 SATs booster classes remain unaffected.

Peter Pan Park – Coffee Shop
Reopens in grand fashion for the summer
on Saturday 12<sup>th</sup> May at 1pm
with its annual dog show.
Please support our local community
and join the fun!

ParentPay - Launching Soon!

Our new and improved online payments system will launch next term. View balances for all school services; pay via Pay Point participating stores and use a single ParentPay account for siblings attending STM and St Mary's College. More info to follow soon!

Back by Popular Demand! The Scholastic Book Club will be back at STM 5<sup>th</sup>-12<sup>th</sup> June 2018.

DON'T DELAY! NURSERY PLACES are filling fast for intakes over the next 2 years. To secure a place please complete an 'expression of interest' form available from the school office.

Please be reminded that water is the only drink that your child(ren) should bring into school. Thank you.

Thank you for helping us raise £110 for Downright Special!



## **Holy Week Homework Competition**

'Thank you!' for your hard work creating your entries – they were all FANTASTIC!

Our winners were Bowen FSU, Ketrina Y1, Elena Y2,

Mia Y3, Millie Y4, Jasmine Y6, Jessica KS1 and Lydia KS2 each taking home a chocolate egg prize!











